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MEC RADZILANI SADDENED BY THE LOSS OF 8 LIVES DURING THE ACCIDENT ALONG
R555 NEAR STEELPORT.

Limpopo MEC for Transport and Community Safety, Florence Radzilani, is saddened with the loss
of 8 lives, because of a motor vehicle accident that occurred around 07h20 earlier today, Thursday
18 April 2024 along the R555, in the Tubatse-Fetakgomo Municipality, Sekhukhune District.

According to reports, the cause of the fatality is a bus which was overtaking unsafely and
sideswiped with a truck.

The deceased were all passengers in the truck, who were going to work, at a nearby brick
manufacturing company.

MEC Radzilani has sent messages of condolences and comfort, to the families of the victims of this
fatal accident.

She had also made a clarion call to motorists to drive with caution and observe traffic rules at all
times.
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